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September 12, 2017 
 
Mr. Larry Chartier 

21305 Road 28.5 

Brush, CO 80723 
 
 
RE:  Chartier Pit, M-1984-040, Corrective Action Abated 

       

Dear Mr. Chartier: 

 

The Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division) conducted an inspection 

of the above referenced site on August 10, 2017.  During that inspection the Division cited one 

problem regarding two missing affected area boundary markers.  The Division required you to 

replace the boundary markers in the correct locations and provide the Division proof of such 

action.   

 

On September 11, 2017 the Division received an e-mail with photographs of the replaced 

boundary markers.  Given this, the corrective action required from the inspection is considered 

abated at this time.  Thank you for timely addressing this issue.  

 

If you have any questions feel free to contact me at (303) 866-3567, extension 8120. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Jared Ebert 

Environmental Protection Specialist III 
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